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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Bidders 
 
From: Alfred A. Barbato, Director of Purchasing 
 
Re:       MVCC Payne Hall Cooling Tower Replacement-Rescind Award 
 
Date:    May 10, 2024  
 
Thank you for bidding on the above Bid Ref #2250. 
 
Please be advised the above-mentioned bid award to HJ Brandeles in the amount of $138,000.00 has been 
rescinded. Following the award, the department of public works determined that the existing cooling tower 
location now conflicts with the design of the new Science & Technology building project.  This project will 
be redesigned and rebid to coordinate with the Science & Technology building project.   
  
Thank you.  


